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History (Past and Present)
Year 1: How am I making history?
EYFS: How have I changed?

R.E (People, Culture and Communities)
Which stories are special and why?

PSHE(incorporating RSE)(PSED)
Year 1:Families and relationships
EYFS: My Feelings (self regulation)

Maths (number and numerical patterns)
Year 1: Place value within 10; addition and subtraction within 10.
EYFS: Match, sort and compare, measure and patterns, compare, 
represent and subitise number 1-3.

P.E (Gross and fine motor 
skills) 
Year 1:Locomotion (running)
EYFS: Moving (running); 
dressing myself; lines and 
circles, holding a pencil, 
letters in my name.

Literacy (Comprehension, word reading and writing)
Key Texts: The Colour Monster, Five Minutes Peace, Knuffle
Bunny, Mrs Armitage on Wheels, Pussy Cat Pussy Cat, A 
Sailor Went to Sea, skipping rhymes.
Year 1: Characters, setting and problems; sentences; 
composition; sequence and retell; punctuation; suffixes.
EYFS: handling books; my favourite, reading and writing my 
name; joining in with stories, songs and rhymes.

DT (Expressive art and design)
Drawing

Science (The Natural World)
Seasonal change
Year 1: What is the weather today? How 
does the weather change? How can we 
observe the weather?
EYFS: What is the weather today?

Music 
Sing Education

Reminders•Hello everyone. Please can reading books and records be brought into school daily. Books will ordinarily be changed every Friday. We 
encourage the children to re-read books to support their fluency and confidence in word reading as well as their comprehension skills • PE sessions 
for Class 1 will take place every Thursday. Our Reception children will not change for P.E sessions initially. Children need a pair of trainers, socks, 
warm trousers and a jumper, as where possible PE will be outside. Class dojos will be awarded to the children for such things as kindness, working 
hard and being a good friend. Don’t forget to read the Class 1 Blog published every Friday on Class Dojo to keep up to date on the children’s 
learning each week. Please do not hesitate to ask if you have any questions at all, either at the door or by email admin@slingsby.n-yorks.sch.uk. 
Thank you.

Computing
Year 1:Improving mouse skills


